
 

 

 

 
CS/NSE/2025/1313 

September 25, 2025 

  

Listing Department  

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd  

Plot No.C/I “G” Block  

Bandara Kurla Complex  

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051  

 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub: Window Closure – Publication of Audited Financial Results for the Half 

year ended September 30, 2025  

 

 

Pursuant to the SEBl (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations 2015, it may 

please be noted that the Trading Window of the Company will remain closed from 

1
st
 October, 2025 and shall be opened 48 (Forty-Eight) hours after the aforesaid 

financial results are approved by the Board of Directors in the ensuing Board 

meeting during October / November 2025. A separate notice will be issued with 

regard to the date of Board meeting.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

 

 

Very truly yours,  

 

 

 

J Srinivasa Saravanan  

Company Secretary &  

Compliance Officer  
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